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News from Around the Community and the Board 

 

Christmas for the Guards 

Let's show our guards how much we appreciate them.  Drop off 

your monetary donations in the office 

 

BARCODE UPDATE 

  

Residents who had barcodes that were inoperable in the old access 

system can now use the resident lanes to enter through the gates. 

The new controllers were installed today.  

If you are still having a problem please stop by the office so that 

staff can troubleshoot it 

 

 

Access News 

1.  It has been noted that many of you are slowing down and driving 

safely throughout the community.  Thank you!   As we enter the 

season, when there are more residents this will be important for 

the safety of all.  Remember 

that our rules and guidelines also apply to golf carts and 



bicycles.  Drive safely please for your safety and the safety of all! 

2.  You will soon be encountering speed radar on Westminster's 

roads.  This will serve to remind you to keep your speed at or 

below our posted speed limit of 19 mph. 

 

Decorations 

If you haven't already done so, please take down any Halloween 

decorations. 

Christmas decorations can go up 30 days prior to the 

holiday.  They must come down 14 days after the holiday. 

 

Ladies Luncheon 

The next Ladies Luncheon is scheduled for December 2.  Mark 

your calendars, as this event takes place the first Thursday of 

each month at 11:30.  Reservations are needed, so contact Irene 

Hart at - hartnhart2@aol.com or 540-748-0513 by Tuesday of the 

week of the luncheon.   

 

Pickle Ball Update 

Fencing for the pickle ball courts will begin next week! 
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Irrigation News 

Please remember to re set your irrigation timer clocks.  Below is a 

reminder of the times for each resident's irrigation runs.   

 
 

Attention Bingo Players: 

Bingo Monday Night November 22nd at 7:00PM in the Billiards 

room. 

 



 

If Bingo is to be continued, someone needs to volunteer to 

coordinate this fun filled activity.  Roseann and George have been 

running bingo on Monday nights at the Community Center. Their 

last night running Bingo is Monday Nov 22nd at 7:00PM in the 

Billiards room. 

 

 

Train Village 

Stop by 2105 Oxford Ridge Circle this holiday season to see the 

train display on Thursdays through Sundays from 5 pm to 9pm. 

 

Christmas Cart Parade 

The date of the parade this year will be December 11th. Meet at 

the Club at 4:30 with your decorated cart in order to take off at 

5:00pm. The Club is planning a party for us afterwards this year, 

so we will only be singing 1 song to move it along 
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